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From: john jensen <johnjensen01(@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 11:55 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

RIN 3038-AC61

I am disappointed to hear that you are considering changing the leverage requirements for forex
trading. I do not support this idea. While I understand that many people lose their money. It is
incredibly insane to try and legislate or mandate people in an attempt to stop stupidity. We are all
responsible for the choices we make in life and I for one would much prefer the chance to make
the choice than to allow other people to make it for me. This was a country founded on freedom
but recently I see that every Government body or regulatory committee is trying to take those
freedoms away. WHEN WILL IT STOP? This idea goes against everything that has made
America great. Don't penalize everyone because there are some whom cannot control themselves.

Sincerely John



